
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Karen Clark

Address: Fernden Ridge, Fernden Lane, Fernhurst Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3LA

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:18/04/2021 12:04 PM Weyborne Ltd - Retail Sale Of Alcohol - Monday to Sunday 11am

to 11pm.

 

We are writing to register our objection to the application for a premises licence. The basis for this

opposition is that granting a licence for these premises will not promote the licensing objectives,

particularly the prevention of public nuisance and public safety.

 

Fernden Lane is a narrow sunken lane with poor visibility, it is used by walkers, ramblers and

cyclists. It is already suffering from an increase over the last few years of heavy traffic including

large lorries and delivery vehicles. The lane is regularly blocked due to large vehicles and minor

collisions. This already has a serious impact on public safety. If permission is granted for these

premises to operate both pick up and deliveries 7 days a week for 12 hours a day this will

constitute a serious public nuisance.

 

In addition it is not clear to us that the building has the appropriate planning permission to operate

as a commercial business as it is constructed for use as an agricultural field storage barn only.

 

In view of the above, I would urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the application.


